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Tuesday, 
November 13 

6:15, Social Time 
6:45-9 Meeting

 Baste & Banter

This month is our member showcase! 

Jan Dolan, a long-time member of our the guild will be presenting a trunk 
show! She has been quilting for 30-plus years. She enjoys challenges and 
has created quite a few for the guild and joined in many more. She also 
likes to take classes, and has made many friends and discovered a lot of 
creativity along the way. 

Please remember that the December meeting is our potluck Christmas 
party and an optional gift exchange. We will present our donations to the 
different charities that we support during that meeting. 
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President’s Message

I am sorry I had to miss the October meeting, but I was in Michigan at the time, 
visiting my family and friends as I usually do each fall.  While the fall color was 
kind of disappointing this year, everyone I visited is doing well.  My mother, who 
will turn 90 in February, continues to crank out baby quilts like nobody’s 
business!   

The nominating committee, led steadfastly by Shirley Brown, has worked very 
hard over the last few months to fill most, if not all, of the available positions for 
2019 so the guild can continue to function into the next year.  According to last 
month’s newsletter, we still have several posts that need filling, so please help us 
out.  Many of these jobs don’t require a huge investment of time.  At this point, 
it appears that we have the following slate of candidates for the Executive Board 
positions: 

President—Christine Oliver 
1st VP--------Shelley Wilson 
2nd VP-------Janice Quackenbush 
Secretary—Annette Fecteau 
Treasurer—MaryRuth Wilson 
Ways & Means—Ellen French 

That said, it has been brought to our attention that we may have inadvertently failed to call for any additional 
nominations from the floor for any of these positions.  If you wish to nominate someone or put yourself into 
the running for any of these positions and have not already done so, we will make another offer for additional 
nominations at the November meeting prior to voting.  Any additional candidates will be allowed time to 
present themselves and their qualifications for those positions.  If we have more than one candidate for 
any of these positions, voting will be conducted by paper ballot, winners announced at the 
meeting. 

Our November meeting is traditionally a trunk show presented by one of our members.  This year we will be 
treated to a viewing of lovely quilts made by member Jan Dolan.  Jan was our recipient in 2017 of the guild’s 
Silver Thimble Award, and she is a very accomplished quilter who has served the guild in many capacities for 
many years.  On top of those credentials, she’s really a very nice person.  Please give her your kind attention 
and enthusiastic applause! 

Happy Quilting, 

Ellen French, President 
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2019 Valley of the Mist Quilter’s Guild Programs

Linda Schmidt 
January 8, 2019  Lecture:  Short Attention Span Trunk Show 
January 9, 2019  Wednesday Workshop: Miniature Landscape 101 
This is a grand quilt and garment show, where Linda will bring about 30 quilts and a few ensembles 
with an emphasis on artistic techniques, artistry and poetry. Techniques demonstrated in the hands-
on workshop include fabric painting, leaf painting, various methods of machine and hand appliqué , 
machine embroidery, thread painting, use of Solvy and disappearing medium as well as free motion 
quilting. 

Tamara Leberer 
February 12, 2019  Lecture:  The Art of Silk Fusion 
February 13-14, 2019 Midweek Workshop:  Silk Fusion and Mosaics 
Tamara, from Golden, Colorado, will provide a two-day workshop combining fibers with textile 
medium producing rich in luxurious shine and color. In this class, the students will create two silk 
fusion pieces which will then be used to create a mosaic on the second day. The $60 workshop fee 
includes:  silk tussah fibers, silk hankies, fabric medium, silk threads, Angelina fibers, gold leafing for 
embellishment, fiberglass screening, brushes and the plastic drop cloths for the fusion process. 

Peggy Martin 
March 12, 2019  Lecture:  Enjoying the Journey 
March 17, 2019  Saturday Workshop:  Millennium Star 
Peggy will teach a quick-strip paper piecing method using assembly-line piecing on fabric strips. 
Beginners find this method less confusing and easy to learn, while experienced quilters are delighted 
by this quicker, simplified technique. See her website for photos, and detailed descriptions and 
supply lists. 

Wendy Mathson 
April 9, 2019   Lecture:  Storm at Sea - From Traditional to Contemporary 
April 13-14, 2019  Weekend Workshop: Storm at Sea 
In another two-day workshop, Wendy will offer three pattern variations to make using the traditional 
“Storm at Sea” block, vastly simplified by learning a method of trimming as you sew, using squares 
and rectangles cut from strips. All patterns are supplied. Students are not required to purchase tools, 
books or kits. 

Elizabeth Eastmond 
May 14, 2019   Lecture:  Art Quilts for the Non-Artist 
May 18, 2019   Saturday workshop:  Spectrum 18” Square 
Elizabeth is in the process of adding new lectures and workshops from which we can choose at a 
later date. This handwork class, done with English Paper Piecing (EPP), is shown with Kaffe Fassett 
fabrics with a wide range of surface color for a lot of fussy cutting to get the rainbow. 

Sue Rasmussen 
October 8, 2019  Lecture:  A Desperate Housewife’s Quilt Journey 
October 12, 2019  Saturday Workshop:  Curved Paper Pieced Flying Geese 
Students immediately move beyond the basic paper pieced geese, by adding a dramatic twist, to 
design a small quilt (18” x 24”) with curved flying geese. In this class, you will learn to design, 
draw, measure and sew the pattern. Sue will discuss, in detail, the many options available for using 
curved flying geese in borders or as central design elements — opening up new horizons to curved 
paper foundation piecing.  
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Block of the Month

   Block of The Month 2018: Block #11 

Assembling the block:  
• Use the photos for color placement and assembly help. 
• First we make the middle outside units. These use the four white 3" X 4½" and four of the 

coordinating-color 2" X 4½" pieces. Sew a color piece to the white piece on the long edge 
and press toward the color fabric. You should have four units. 

• Next, make the corner units. These will use all the remaining cut fabric pieces except the 
4½" square of black fabric. First sew a 2" X 3" piece of fabric (either focus fabric or 
coordinating color) to one side of each of the white squares and press toward the color 
fabric. Now lay these in front of you with the white square on the left side. Place a color 2" 
X 4½" pieces of fabric right sides together along the top edge and sew that edge. Repeat 
for each corner unit and press away from the 2" X 4½" piece you just added.  

Now the final assembly! Layout pieces in correct order as shown in photo one. 
• Using a precise 1/4” seam allowance and right sides together, sew the horizontal rows 

together, alternate the pressing of the middle row with the top 
and bottom rows so the seams will nest in the next step. 

• Keep rows in order and now sew rows together. The seams 
should nest and help keep patches aligned. 

• Press seams and square the block to 12½" x 12½". Repeat to 
make a second block to keep! 

The winner of the blocks at the October meeting was Tawnya 
O’Herron. Congratulations! 
 
Adriane Ridder & Shelly McNeely 
Block of the Month Coordinators 

The block we are doing this month looks somewhat like a block 
you would end up with when making a disappearing nine-patch. As 
with most of these nine-patch variations, the color placement is 
key. You will be glad to hear there are no triangles this month. 
These blocks are due not due until the January 2019 meeting. 
The fabrics you need this month are the focus fabric -- 
Effervescence – Wild by Robert Kaufman, your coordinating fabric 
based on the colors in the focus fabric, a black fabric and a white 
fabric. We are still selling fat quarters of the focus fabric at the 
meetings for $2 each but we only have two left. 
We encourage you to make two blocks, one to enter in the drawing 
and one to keep. 

Cut list -- For one block: 
 Focus fabric:  two  2" X 3" rectangles 
Coordinating-color fabric: eight  2" X 4½" rectangles 

two  2" X 3" rectangles 
 Black: one  4½" square 
 White:  four  3" X 4½" rectangles  

four  3" squares 
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2018 Quilt Show

A huge quilter’s hug to those of you who hung quilts, donated quilts or helped with the quilt show. Hugs and 
kisses to our men and family who supported us with hanging rope, hanging display quilts and the biggest task 
of hanging auction quilts in the theater courtyard. We had sixty quilts for the auction and we sold quilts at the 
boutique, as well. We were very successful this year.  
If you have ropes, signs, stray quilts, etc., please bring them to the November general meeting or let me know 
and I will pick them up. 
The 2019 Quilt Show committee is now forming. Our annual Old Town Temecula Outdoor Quilt Show 
auction and boutique have grown and we need to have more members on the committee. We would like to get 
sponsors to help us with the expenses that the city used to cover and enable us to give more of our proceeds to 
our chosen charities.   
There are procedural  guidelines for each month as well as ongoing help from members of the quilt show 
committee and the board. 
The quilt show is, by far, the quild’s largest event of the year but it takes a team to really do it justice. Our 
members come up with lots of good ideas to improve and grow the show but one person can only do so much. 
We have many members with skills and talent in many different areas. We also have many new members who 
have so much to share. 
Our annual Outdoor Quilt Show is special and unique to this area and in order to keep it growing and 
flourishing, your help is needed. 
If you can help us with this, please sign up to be on the QS committee! 

Rita Dominguez, Quilt Show Chair 
Janice Quakenbush, Quilt Show Assistant 
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Coming in December !!

Road to California Quilt Show Help

Thank you to everyone who signed up to be a white glove volunteer at Road to California 
January 24 - 27, 2019. I still need a couple more people to sign up to white glove and at least 
one more person to help sell opportunity quilt tickets and cookbooks on Thursday, January 24th. 
The ticket seller job is a sit down job for someone who can’t do the 2 hour standing duty of white 
glove volunteer. With your help our opportunity quilt will get to the Road to California show 
where we are able to sell lots of tickets. I have lots of packets of opportunity quilt tickets for 
members to pick up at the meeting. You have until October 5, 2019 to get the stubs and $20.00 
back to me. The Inland Empire Quilters will be at the November guild meeting with their 
opportunity quilt. Bring a few extra dollars to buy tickets to help out our sister quilt guild.  

Gloria Bachmann

We are having our annual 
December potluck!!  

December 11, 2018   6pm to 8:30pm 

6:00 Set Up 
6:15  Drinks and Hors D’oeuveres 
6:30 Potluck Dinner 
7:00 Gift Exchange 
  
  

You may attend the potluck without participating in 
the gift exchange. We do have a lot of fun with it and 
hope you participate!

If you choose to participate, please bring a wrapped gift 
(no name identity) valued at approximately $20 or more. 
(Please no less so we can keep it equitable for everyone.) 
Gifts should be either sewing/quilting related, holiday 
themed or spirits. Rules of the exchange: In the interest of 
time, each person will receive a number when they turn in 
their gift. We will start the exchange with the number one 
& proceed in numerical order to pick gifts. After you 
choose and open a gift, you may decide to keep the gift or 
steal from another person. Each gift can be stolen only 
once with one exception. At the end of the exchange, 
the member who holds number 1 may keep her gift or 
steal any gift even if it was stolen previously.  

POTLUCK SIGN UP WITH:
Laurie Gonzalez, Hospitality at the Membership 
table as you arrive!
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Next Philanthropy Workday: 
Saturday, November24 27th:   10:00 - 3:00 
Assistance League - 28720 Via Montezuma 

Temecula, CA 92590 

This will be a normal workday. You may either bring your machine and sew,  
or bring a rotary cutter to prepare pillowcase kits. 

I need to finish my Christmas stockings! You can bring those to work on, 
Or bring them to turn in.   

Bring all sewing supplies, an extension cord, your lunch and drinks. 

Call Karen Wurfel for more information: 
661.733.4037 or email: kjwurfel@gmail.com  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Monthly Collections for Alternatives to Domestic Violence

October Twin bed sheets, blankets, bath towels or kitchen linens.

November Pots and/or pans.

December Vacuum cleaners*

*Anyone wishing to make a general donation of cash can drop it in the an on the Philanthropy table, and I will use all donations to buy the 
vacuum cleaners they have requested.

What a wonderful showing of all of our Philanthropy quilts on the Rancon 
building during the Quilt Show on October 6th! Ida was able to speak with many 
people and answer questions about our Guild and our Philanthropy program. MANY 
hours of volunteer work were evident in the beautiful quilt display. We can all be 
pleased with the effort that our guild members have made, both in the hand made 
items and in the monthly items contributed to the Alternatives to Domestic 
Violence. Ida and I want to thank and and every one of you who have helped in 
any way. 

Here are the remaining items for the shelter, for the year.

Philanthropy

mailto:kjwurfel@gmail.com
mailto:kjwurfel@gmail.com
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Annual VOTM Guild 2019 Board Elections

We have a full Executive board but a few very key General Board positions need to be filled.  Please check the list 
below and search your heart to see if there is a place for you there.  The open positions are marked in red.  You 
are most appreciated. 

Voting to ratify the new Executive Board will take place at the general meeting on Tuesday, 
November 13, 2018. 

The newly elected Board of Directors will take office in January 2019. 

The positions indicated in red are open and need filling.  If you are interested, please call or email me.   
Thank you, 
Shirley Brown 
Guild Parliamentarian 
(951) 210-0560  sebrown236@gmail.com

Elected Board Positions Nominees

President Christine Oliver

1st VP Shelley Wilson

2nd VP Janice Quackenbush

Secretary Annette  Fecteau

Treasurer Mary Ruth Wilson

Ways & Means Ellen French

Appointed Board Positions Nominees

Advertising Coordinator Sheri Eramo

Ambassador Chair Patricia Ogden

Block of the Month Shelley McNeeley

Block of the Month Adriane Ridder

Challenge / Mystery Quilt Carole Donahue

Correspondence Secretary Vicki Jensen

Door Prizes Coordinator Joyce Schmidt

Fabric Exchange Janice Emmerson

Fabric Exchange Candy Dalton

Facilities Laurie Gonzalez

Friendship Groups Linda Bretton

Hospitality Laurie Gonzalez

Internal Audit Lyn Korito

June Fundraiser Event Linda Bretton

Librarian

Membership Assistant Bonnie Pelle

Membership Chair

Merchandise

Monthly Mini Char Baker 

Newsletter Editor Diane Lapio

Opportunity Quilt Chair Candy Dalton

Opportunity Quilt Mrktg Gloria Bachmann

Parliamentarian Ellen French

Pet Beds Coordinator Tawnya O’Herron

Philanthropy Co Chair 

Philanthropy Co Chair 

President’s Quilt Ellen French

Quilt Show Chair Rita Dominguez

Quilt Show Assistant Janice Quackenbush

Retreat Coordinator 2019 Jeanette Stevens

Retreat Coordinator 2020

SCCQG Representative

SCCQG Representative

SCCQG Representative

Social Media Coordinator Deanna Carpinelli

Show & Tell Sheryl Lam

Show & Tell Liz Lehner

Website Coordinator Hazel Martinez

Workshop Coordinator Lupe Barker

mailto:sebrown236@gmail.com
mailto:sebrown236@gmail.com
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2018 VOTM Bylaws Revision

Cook	Books	
	

Will	be	available	
for	pickup	and	
Sale	at	the	
October	and.	
November	and	
December	
meetings.	

2018 Cookbooks!!

Our bylaws require that they be reviewed and revised as needed every three years. A committee was formed, 
the bylaws were meticulously studied and revisions made. The revisions were submitted approved by the 
board.  You will be receiving a copy with the changes highlighted in red via email from the newsletter chain.  If 
you don’t receive them please contact me at shirleyelainebrown@gmail.com and I will send you a copy.   

Although they were voted and approved at the October meeting, it came to my attention that they may have 
not gotten emailed out to the membership at large as I had requested.  So....we’ll revisit them at the 
November meeting.  If no one has issues for change, then we’ll leave the vote stand.  If not, we’ll start over 
by vacating the October vote and putting forth a new motion for acceptance with change.   

Thanks, all.  Appreciate you and sorry for the confusion. 
We want things to be done correctly. 

Shirley Brown 
Guild Parliamentarian 

mailto:shirleelainebrown@gmail.com
mailto:shirleelainebrown@gmail.com
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Charm Strips

Merchandise Table

We had a Halloween and Fall Harvest theme at our last 
meeting.  Our table earned $146.00 at the September 
meeting.  Thank you to all participants!! 

Congratulations to the following winners of the themed 
baskets.  Maria Lucas for “Welcome Harvest”, Steve Yanta 
for “Storm at Sea”, Linda McMahoe for “Pumpkin Sprite”, 
Ida Colvin for “It’s Fall” and Vicki Jensen for “Spooky”.  
Look for Holiday  themed items at the upcoming meeting.  
Tickets are only a $1 each or 7 tickets for $5.  It’s a fun way 
to support the Guild and you could also be a lucky winner!!  

As you are sorting through your fabric stash, books, notions, 
quilt patterns, etc., please keep the Merchandise Table in 
mind.  New and gently used items are gladly accepted and 
appreciated.  We will collect items at the monthly meetings.   

See you at the November meeting!   
Jeanette Stevens and Elaine Giometti

Hello strippers!  

We are wrapping up our 2018 stripped exchange with 
red and white strips!!!! There are 14 people signed up 
for the exchange and as usual it’s 14 sets of three 
different prints cut at 2 1/2 inches times the width of 
the fabric. 

Stay tuned for 2019 it’s gonna be a good one! 

Janice Quackenbush 
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     POSITION    NAME          NAME            NAME 
Elected Positions: 
PRESIDENT     Ellen French 
1st VICE PRESIDENT    Christine Oliver 
2nd VICE PRESIDENT    Shelley Wilson 
TREASURER     Laura Alvarado 
SECRETARY     Janice Emmerson 
WAYS and MEANS    OPEN 

Appointed Positions: 
ADVERTISING COORDINATOR  Sheryl Eramo 
AMBASSADOR COORDINATOR  Cindy McAlister 
BASKET BONANZA    OPEN 
BLOCK OF THE MONTH COORDINATORS Adrianne Ridder     Shelley McNeely 
CHALLENGE QUILT COORDINATOR  Sandy Bensanson 
CHARM STRIPS COORDINATORS  Janice Quackenbush     Georgianne Beebe 
CORRESPONDENCE SECRETARY  Vickie Jensen 
DOOR PRIZE COORDINATOR   Joyce Schmidt 
FACILITY COORDINATOR   Laurie Gonzales 
FRIENDSHIP GROUP COORDINATOR  Linda Bretton 
HISTORIAN/PHOTOGRAPHER   OPEN 
HOSPITALITY HOSTESS   Laurie Gonzales 
INTERNAL AUDITOR    Lynn Korito 
LIBRARIAN     OPEN 
MEMBERSHIP CHAIRS    Cheri McDowell     Linda Bretton 
MERCHANDISE COORDINATOR  Jeanette Stevens 
MONTHLY MINI COORDINATOR  Charolette Baker 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR   Diane Lapio 
OPPORTUNITY QUILT CHAIR   OPEN 
OPPORTUNITY QUILT SALES   Gloria Bachmann 
PARLIAMENTARIAN    Shirley Brown 
PAST PRESIDENT/PRESIDENTS QUILT Pat Jordan 
PET BED COORDINATOR   Tawnya O’Herron 
PHILANTHROPY CHAIRS   Karen Wurfel      Ida Colvin 
PUBLICITY & PUBLIC RELATIONS  OPEN 
QUILT SHOW CHAIR    Rita Dominguez 
QUILT SHOW ASSISTANT   Janice Quackenbush 
RETREAT COORDINATOR, 2018  Lynn Korito 
RETREAT COORDINATOR, 2019  Jeanette Stevens 
SHOW & TELL COORDINATOR  Dot Demmin      Liz Lehner 
SCCQG REPRESENTATIVE   Carole Donohoe,      Janice Quackenbush     Gretchen Bryant 
WEBSITE COORDINATOR   Tina Sandoval 
WORKSHOP COORDINATOR   Deanna Carpinelli     Teresa Thompson    
       

2018 Board Members
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2019 Retreat News

Show & Tell

The VOMQG Spring Retreat will be March 29-31, 2019, at the beautiful Vina 
de Lestonnac facility. Cost of Retreat is $350.00 per person, with payment in 
full due on or before February 12, 2019.  We do have a wait list, as the 
Retreat in FULL.  If you signed up and cannot attend, please let us know as 
soon as possible, so we may contact those on the wait list to fill your spot. 

Retreat payments can be made at each monthly Guild meeting.  If you 
are unable to attend monthly meetings, please feel free to mail your payment 
to:  Jeanette Stevens, 45960 Classic Way, Temecula, CA  92592. Make checks 
payable to VOMQG.  Note “Retreat 2019” on memo line. 

See you at Guild! 

Jeanette Stevens and Elaine Giometti  
2019 Retreat Coordinators

Thank you all for the many quilts that you bring each month. It is a thrill to see them. An important part of our 
monthly meetings is our inspirational Show & Tell.  For those that are new to our guild - close to the end of our 
meetings, members are invited to show off our newly finished or older quilts.  The number one “most interesting 
and fun” agenda item that remains top on the list of the comments received by members is the Show & Tell.   

Please come to our table and sign the quilt name or description; and your name into our register. Then sign a 
ticket for each quilt and place it in the jar.  In November, we will have a drawing for the gift boxes we 
have prepared.  We have included in the three boxes: fabric, notions, patterns, hand made needle case and 
mug rug; and, thanks to Dru at Primitive Gathering – a gift certificate. 
  
We have tables in the back where we would like you to lay out your quilts that you will be showing so all can 
see them before the meeting and at break.  When it’s time to Show & Tell, just pick up your quilt (s) and line up 
close to the stage steps.  Please tell everyone your name and anything interesting about your quilt when 
showing (add the quilter’s name).  We will help hold your quilt so you can be free to show it off! 
  
For November, please bring Thanksgiving or Fall quilts 
For December, please bring Christmas quilts that we can lay on the stage edge to make the room festive. 
There will not be any formal Show and Tell. 
  
Remember, we always like to see your recently completed quilts regardless of the theme of the month. 
  
We look forward to sewing with you!  See you November 13th. 
Dot Demmin and Liz Lehner 
951-461-2443 
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Birthday Month Bring Door Prize Bring Snack Monthly Program

January yes (plus Dec.) yes (plus Dec) Speaker

February yes yes Speaker

March yes     yes     Speaker

April yes yes Speaker

May yes yes Speaker

June no (bring in Sept.) no (bring in  July) (board 
members to bring snacks)

Basket Bonanza

July no (bring in Sept.) yes (plus June) Quilters “U”

August no (bring in  Sept.) yes     Philanthropy Sew

September yes (plus June-Aug) no, (bring in  October) Guild Birthday Party

October yes yes (plus Sept.) Speaker

November yes yes Speaker

December no (bring in Jan.) no (bring in  Jan.) Holiday Party/Potluck

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
Program and Room Set Ups

May	2015

January February March April May June July August September October November December

Program Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker
Basket			
Bonanza

Quilters	
University

Phil.											
Sew	In

					Challenge	
Quilt Speaker

Member	
Showcase

Holiday	
Party

Block	of	the	Month yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Challenge	Quilt yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes no no no
Charm	Squares yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Door	Prizes yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Library yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Merchandise	Table yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Monthly	Mini yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Opportunity	Quilt yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes yes no
Philanthropy yes yes yes yes yes no no no yes yes yes no
Show	and	Tell yes yes yes yes yes yes yes no yes yes yes no
Refreshments yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes

Board		
provides

Dessert							
contest	

Members												
Potluck

Reminders: Snacks & Door Prizes

Monthly Programs & Room Set-Up
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Adam Adriane

(951) 733-4468
AdamP@tarbell.com
CalBRE Lic #02008956

(626) 893-5647
AdrianeR@tarbell.com

CalBRE Lic #02008957

$UH�<RXU
+RXVLQJ�1HHGV��
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Service you deserve. People you trust.

Don’t wait! Call Today for a FREE Market 
Analysis of your home’s value.

To Advertise in this 
Newsletter 

Please Contact: 
Sheri Eramo 

lnerm@aol.com

 

Bonnie Hallett 

Hallett's Quilting Service 
Long Arm Quilting Services 

35109 Highway 79 SPC 212 
Warner Springs, CA 92086 

Phone: 760-782-3763 
Cell: 858-735-8329 

E-mail: hallettb@att.net 

Hallett's Quilting Service 
Long Arm Quilting Services 

619-670-0652 CozyQuilt.com 

756 Jamacha Road, El Cajon, CA  
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CELEBRATING  
15 COZY  

YEARS 

 New Hours: 
M-Sat: 10-5:30.  

Sun: 12-4. 

Please Support Our Advertisers

mailto:lnerm@aol.com
mailto:lnerm@aol.com
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Fat Quarters Quilt Shop 

 
 

728 Civic Center Dr.  
(formerly Escondido Ave)  

Vista, CA 92084 
760-758-8308 

www.fatquartersquiltshop.com 
 

Monday thru Saturday 10:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
Over 4000 bolts of the NEWEST fabrics! 

 

Check out our 25% off Daily Sales! 
 

 
Stop by and be inspired  - 

Meet your friends at Fat Quarters Quilt Shop! 
Quilting the world together one stitch at a time since 

1999! 
 

Thank You for Supporting Our Advertisers
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Our 
Meeting 
Location
Community 
Recreation 

Center 
30875 Rancho 

Vista Rd. 
Temecula, CA 

Exit the 15 Freeway 
at Rancho California 

Rd. and go East.
Go to Ynez Rd. and 

turn right.
Go to Rancho Vista 
Rd. and turn Left

The CRC is 
approximately 1.5 
miles on the right-

hand side.

Everyone
Welcome!

Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild
27275 Ynez Rd. #435       Temecula, CA  92592 

Newsletter Editor:  Diane Lapio    Webmaster:  Tina Sandoval
votmq@yahoo.com

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com
      Follow us on Facebook

MISSION STATEMENT 
 Formed in 1990, Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is a non-profit charitable, 

educational and social organization in the Temecula Valley.  We promote the 
knowledge of, and appreciation for, all aspects of quilting and fiber arts with an 

active philanthropy program.  

Reminders

General Meeting, Tuesday, November 13 @ 6:15pm. 

Board Meeting, Monday, November 19 @ 6:30pm. 

Bring November birthday snacks. 

Sign up for Board positions! 

Come have fun and enjoy your friends!!

http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com
http://www
http://valleyofthemistquilters.com

